
 
 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 
PUBLIC HOSPITAL DISTRICT NO. 1, SNOHOMISH COUNTY 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Commissioners of Public Hospital 
District No. 1, Snohomish County will be holding a special meeting on October 
23, 2024, from 4:00 p.m. – 4:30 p.m.  and will be adjourning immediately into 
Executive Session permitted by RCW 42.30.110 (i). 
 
Members of the public are welcome to join and provide comment at 
EvergreenHealth Monroe located at 14701 179th Ave SE, Monroe WA 98272 in 
the Administrative Conference Room at 4:00 p.m..   
 
Dated this 22nd day of October 2024. 

 

Karen Gahm 
Chair, Board of Commissioners 

 
 

 
 
POC:  
Melissa Gray 
mgray@evergreenhealthmonroe.com 


